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Voters urged to check registration 
(KLZA)-- County Clerk's Offices in Nebraska are preparing for the May 12
Statewide Primary Election. 

Persons wanting to vote in the election are urged to check their voter registration
status to make certain they are registered at the correct address and affiliated
with the political party for which they are going to cast their nomination ballot. 

In Richardson County, voter registration is taken at the Office of the Richardson
County Clerk during regular business hours until Friday, May 1 at 6:00 P.M.
Voters can also register at ne.gov/go/NEreg2vote. The deadline for any voter
registration form other than in person isn Friday, April 27. 

Voters can check their registration on line at www.votercheck.necvr.ne.gov,  or
you may contact your County Clerk's office. 
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